
 NOTICE OF NOT MEASUREMENT 
CANCELLATION        SENSITIVE 
  MIL-STD-647A(AT) 
  NOTICE 2 
  29 July 2004 
  SUPERSEDING 
  NOTICE 1 
  15 October 1990 
 
 

MILITARY STANDARD 
 

PARPEARATION AND USE OF PACKAGING STANDARDS 
 
 
 MIL-STD-647A, dated 12 May 1986, is hereby cancelled.  MIL-STD-2073-1D, 
“DoD Standard Practice For Military Packaging” was determined to be a suitable replacement.  
Users are cautioned to evaluate replacements for their particular application. 
 

(Copies of MIL-STD-2073-1D are available from the Defense Automated Printing 
Service, Bldg. 4D (Customer Service), 700 Robbins Avenue, Philadelphia, PA  19111-5094.) 
 
 
Custodian: Preparing Activity: 
 Army – AT  Army - AT 
 
Review activities: (Project PACK-1148) 

Army - SM, MI, TE 
DESC - ES 

 
 
NOTE:  The activities listed above were interested in this document as of the date of this 
document.  Since organizations and responsibilities can change, you should verify the currency 
of the information above using the ASSIST Online database at www.dodssp.daps.mil . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AMSC N/A  AREA PACK 
DISTRIBUTION STATEMENT A.  Approved for public release; distribution is unlimited.   
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